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Oregon consistently has some of the highest voter turnout in the nation, which is 

largely due to our convenient mail-in voting. Changing our vote-by-mail system is 

reckless and irresponsible. The only logical reason to go back to in-person polling 

stations is to suppress voter turnout and last time I checked, that’s not a good thing. 

Please do not let this atrocious bill survive past committee. Oregon has secure 

elections and there is no reason to fix what isn’t broken. 


